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Message to Our Clients:

In response to the coronavirus (COVID-19) public health emergency, Wiley has activated its business continuity

plan, and we are continuing to provide exceptional service to our clients.

We have implemented a comprehensive and coordinated strategy to minimize potential business disruption

and address the well-being of our clients, colleagues, and employees. We have mobilized our remote-work

system, and the firm remains fully operational. No outside guests will be allowed in our Washington, DC

offices at this time.

We are closely monitoring developments, and our attorneys across all practices are fully available to help

clients navigate the challenges of this unprecedented global crisis. Please do not hesitate to call your primary

Wiley contact or me if we can be of assistance. 

Peter Shields

Managing Partner

Visit our COVID-19 Resource Center


